

## City of Albuquerque

December 8, 1999

Thomas T. Mann, P.E.
Engineering & Surveying Assoc., Inc.
5312 Noreen Drive NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111

RE: BUSH OFFICE/WAREHOUSE (F16-D3B). ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY APPROVAL. ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED OCTOBER 14, 1999.

Dear Mr. Mann:

Based on the information provided on your October 14, 1999 submittal, the above referenced project is approved for Certificate of Occupancy.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

John P. Murray, P.E.

Hydrology

c: WF



## City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

January 22, 1999

Mr. Tom Mann, P.E. Engineering & Surveying Associates 5312 Noreen NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: Proposed - Bush Office/Warehouse

Grading and Drainage Plan for proposed Bush Office/Warehouse (Consists of Grading and Drainage Plan - 1 -  $24'' \times 36''$  Sheet). Dated and signed January 22, 1999 by Thomas T. Mann, Jr. P.E. (F-15/D-3-B)

Dear Mr. Mann:

The referenced Drainage Plan is approved for building permit. Please advise your client to attach a copy of the referenced plan to the Building Plan set. Our inspector is authorized to sign the Building Plans once the approved Drainage Plan is made a part of the Building Plan set.

Regarding the Certificate of Occupancy, your certification will be required per the DPM for our approval.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3980.

Sincerely,

Fred J. Aguirre, P.E.

City Hydrologist

Public Works Department

c: Andrew Garcia

File



## City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

January 20, 1999

Mr. Tom Mann, P.E. Engineering & Surveying Associates 5312 Noreen NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: Proposed - Bush Office/Warehouse - Grading and Drainage Plan for proposed Bush Office/Warehouse (Consists of Grading and Drainage Plan - 1 - 24" x 36" Sheet) dated and signed November 6, 1998 by Thomas T. Mann, Jr. P.E.

Dear Mr. Mann:

Our consultant, Pat Stovall from Smith Engineering Company, has reviewed your submittal and has the following comments (see attached letter dated January 7, 1999). Please address these comments and re-submit for our review and approval.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3980.

Sincerely,

Fred J. Aguirre City Hydrologist

Public Works Department

c: file